
Town Council Workshop 
April 2, 2025 

 
President Schmidt called the workshop to order at 5:00 pm.  Council members Jeremy 
Newnam, Michael Sullivan, Rose Potter and Walter Chase were present.  Other attendees 
for the Town: Town Administrator Erin Braband, Water Superintendent Shawn Lane, Town 
Engineer Katherine McAllister from GMB and Town Attorney Lyndsey Ryan. 

The Council and Town Engineer discussed the status of the Town’s water capacity and 
storage capacity after receiving the production numbers for 2024.  In April of 2024 the Town 
issued a letter to Lakeside to notify them at least 9 months in advance, as required by the 
DRRA, that they needed to construct water facilities as required to meet the demands and 
for the Town to remain below 80% capacity.  As of today’s date, only preliminary plans have 
been submitted and reviewed by GMB, no construction has been approved or started.  The 
Council discussed the demand from the Lakeside development and the number of permits 
that have been issued.   

With no further business to discuss, Commissioner Potter made a motion to close the 
workshop at 5:51 pm.  Commissioner Chase seconded the motion, and it was unanimously 
approved.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Erin Braband, Town Administrator  
 

 

 


